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I wanted to let you know that the City has opened up another public comment period on the

Community Development Block Grant Plan which is available at

http://www.nyc.gov/html/recovery/downloads/pdf/nyc_cdbg-

dr_action_plan_hud_submission.pdf.

Written comments must be received by the OMB Assistant Director’s office during the hours

of 10:00 AM and 5:00 PM, mailed to Calvin Johnson at 255 Greenwich Street, 8th Floor, New

York, NY 10007, or submitted via email at CDBGDR-enviro@omb.nyc.gov before June 6, 2013.

More information is attached.

 


